
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Cc: Sam Clow
Subject: FW: Opposal of new gas station in Borden-Carleton
Date: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 10:08:59 AM

 
 

From: Julia Noonan [mailto:julianoonan-@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 8:32 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Opposal of new gas station in Borden-Carleton
 
Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission
National Bank Tower 
501-134 Kent Street 
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7L1 
Attention: Allison MacEwen, Direct
 
Hello Mr. MacEwen,
 
This email is to state that I am in opposition of the recent application to build a new gas
station in Borden-Carleton. There is no need in this small and rural community for a fourth gas
station. Petroleum and other convenience store related needs are presently being thoroughly
met by the existing stations in the area. 
 
Thank-you,
 
Julia Noonan-Allen
135 Inkerman Road 
Crapaud, PE, C0A1J0
(902) 439-5987
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